
 
 

22/3/24  

Dear Resident / Business , 

  
This letter is to notify you that The Gilbert Place Collective, comprising of Memphis Slim’s House of 
Blues, Shotgun Willie’s, High Spirits and Hains & Co, is to hold an event as part of the AFL Gather 
Round, Home Base: Footy Base. This will be held on Gilbert Place from Thursday 4th April to Sunday 
7th April 2024. 
 
A Road Closure application has been submitted to the City of Adelaide and as part of the approval 
process we are providing Advance Notification of the road closure and event details to residents and 
businesses in the area. 
 
Road Closure Details 
Gilbert Place at the end of the Grand Chancellor property point, and between the corner of Shotgun 
Willie’s and Edmund Wright House where the street leads out to King William Street is proposed to 
be closed to vehicular traffic on the following date and times: 
 
Road Closure: 8am, Thursday 4th April 2024 to 12pm, Monday 8th April 2024 
 
We appreciate the support of the public in ensuring that our activity is a success and will make every 
effort to minimise impacts to the area 
 
Event Details 
Thursday 4th April: 4pm - 11pm 
Friday 5th April: 3pm - 11pm 
Saturday 6th April 12pm - 11pm 
Sunday 7th April 12pm - 11pm 
 
Entry: Free 
 
The setup: LED Screens (Featuring AFL games Live), bar and furniture, live music. 
 
Event entry via King William Rd inside of road closure with fire exits towards Currie St and Hindley St. 
It is expected that some residual noise from music and patrons may heard at surrounding addresses 
but sound levels will be monitored. 
 
Pack down requires no use of machinery or heavy equipment and will be executed with 
consideration of neighbouring tenants. Noise management will be practiced at all times of pack 
down. We appreciate the support of the public in ensuring that our activity is a success and will 
make every effort to minimise impacts to the area. 
 
We wish to invite you to come and enjoy the event with us, and should you have any issues on the 
day of these activities, please contact the lead event organiser: Dylan Minchenberg on 0403991909 
 
  



 
 
For further information 
Should you require further information and wish to make direct contact with me you can do so via 
email at: dylan@gonzogroup.com.au. Further vent information can be found at the website Home 
Base Gilbert Place 
 
In addition, if you wish to contact the City of Adelaide the contact is: Ali Bennett, City Events 
Facilitator, email: e.team@cityofadelaide.com.au or telephone: 8203 7203. 

 

  
 

Home
Home

